
 

Important Dates: 
December 13: Tigger’s Too & Toddler Center Christmas Concert 

December 18: Tigger’s Playschool & Friends of Tigger’s Christmas Concert 

December 24: Early Closure, pick-up by 4:00pm 

December 25 to January 1: Christmas Break – All Centers Closed 

January 2: Centers reopen! 

Dear Parents,  

 Welcome to December at Tigger’s! We have lots of great events and holidays to look 

forward to this month! Each of our centers is having their annual Christmas Concert (both 

start at 6:15pm) and we have our upcoming holiday closures for Christmas and New Years, 

during which time we hope everyone has a safe and cozy break filled with lots of fun. Please 

remember we close early on December 24th and your child must be picked up by no later than 

4pm. Winter weather is officially here, so please have you child ready for snowy and rainy 

days with adequate clothing, and if they are feeling unwell make sure to keep them home 

until they no longer have symptoms.  

We look forward to seeing you at our Christmas concerts! 

   

  

Tigger’s December NewsleTTer 
Monthly Themes: 

Tigger’s Playschool: Christmas and Gift Giving 

Tigger’s Too Toddler Center: Winter is Coming to Tigger’s 

Tigger’s Too: Most Wonderful Time of the Year 

Friends of Tigger’s Princess: Winter, Wonder and Reverence  

Friends of Tigger’s Caledonia: TBA 

Happy Birthday 
 to All Our December Kiddos! 

FB: Tigger’s Playschool 

IG: @tiggerschildcare 

Raymonde Foyster         undertheumbrellainc1161@gmail.com          250 – 818 - 7677 

Samantha Hill  tiggersmedia@gmail.com     www.childcare4u.ca 

Tigger’s Playschool -250-383-1187            Friends of Tigger’s (Princess)- 250-889-9125 

Tigger’s Too Playschool- 778-584-4468     Friends of Tigger’s (Caledonia)-250-208-6014 
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